
The Friends of the T.O.H.P. Burnham Library are undertaking a 
landscape renovation Spring of 2026. This exciting project will 
increase and beautify the library’s outdoor space, as well as 
improve the safety of the parking lot by including a sidewalk 
from Martin Street. Green space will be expanded and will 
include native plantings and together with the addition of a 
brick patio with lighting and seating will provide outdoor space 
for programming and patron enjoyment. 

Help fund this project by purchasing a customizable brick to be placed in the new patio. 
You can individualize a brick for you, your family, honor a loved one, or make a memoriam. 
The donated bricks will become a part of the T.O.H.P. Burnham Library as a lasting tribute, 
paving the way for generations to come.

To place your order on-line please visit:
donate.brickmarkers.com/tohp

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

City: _______________________________ State: ________ 

Zip: _______________ Phone: ______________________

Email: ____________________________________________

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
Friends of the

TOHP Burnham Library 
30 Martin Street
Essex, MA 01930

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
Friends of the

TOHP Burnham Library

$100 - 4x8 Brick
3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)


